
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING

February 18, 2025

TOPIC: Approval of Purchase of Hydration Stations

RECOMMENDATION:

Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District approve 
the purchase of 40 hydration stations for various buildings in the district from Ferguson 
Facilities Supply, Newport News, Virginia, for a total cost of $61,776.  

RATIONALE:

This will help us meet the state requirements of the Filter First program, which requires 
schools and childcare centers to develop a drinking water management plan, including 
installing bottle filling stations (i.e. – hydration stations) that reduce lead levels in all 
drinking water fixtures.

BUDGETARY INFORMATION:

Filter First Grant

RESOURCE PERSONNEL:

Phillip Francis, Assistant Superintendent of District Services

EXHIBITS:

Attached

PF/AS


